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Addressing the groundwater to surface water pathway is currently problematic particularly in terms
of point of compliance, cleanup and remediation levels, and compliance monitoring. Current
application of existing rule and guidance is inconsistent and often overly conservative particularly
at sites involving groundwater discharge to marine surface water. I think stakeholder meetings to
discuss this topic would be very helpful to clarify and/or revise existing rule and guidance. Thanks.
 


